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DepEd, Division of Bohol Advisory No. _65_, s. 2021 

September 2, 2021 

(In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8, s. 2013, this advisory is issued not for endorsement per 

DO No. 8, s. 2001 but for the information of DepEd Officials, Personnel/Staff as well as the 

concerned public.) 

 

“INTERNATIONAL AWARDS FOR OUTSTANDING EDUCATORS AND 

RESEARCHERS”  

 

1. This Office is disseminating Regional Advisory No. 0130, a letter invitation from ETCOR 

Educational Research Center in their conduct of the “International Awards for Outstanding 

Educators and Researchers” on December 27, 2021.  Inviting all interested parties.  

 

2. Attached is the communication letter and details of the event for your reference and guidance.  

 

3. Interested schools/teachers/school heads to this event is subject to the discretion and approval of 

the schools Division Superintendent, and to the provisions of DECS Order No. 28, s. 2001 titled 

“Prohibiting the Commercialization of DECS organization through Endorsements and Accreditation 

of Goods and Services”, and DepEd Order No. 9, 2005 titled “Instituting Measures to Increase 

Engaged Time-On-Task” and all other existing DepEd policies, regulations, and ensuring 

compliance therewith. 

 

4. For the information of all interested and concerned parties. 

 

 

Sgod/P&R_alc-09.022021 
































